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Full Text

The Permanent Forum, the expert mechanism on the rights of indigenous peoples
and the Special Rapporteur on the situation of human rights and fundamental
freedoms of indigenous people should evaluate whether existing and proposed
climate change policies and projects comply with the standards set by the United
Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples. These bodies, together
with the members of the Inter-Agency Support Group on Indigenous Issues,
should collaborate with States and indigenous peoples to effectively ensure that
the implementation of the Declaration is central to the design and
implementation of climate change policies and programmes.
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